
 

Town Manager’s Report – 3.23.22 

Quarterly Budget Update:

● For the March 23rd , Millinocket Town Council meeting, we interrupt your regular manager’s

report programming to provide you with our Quarterly, Year-To-Date financial standings for

the FY23 Municipal Budget.

● Thank you to the School Department for joining us this evening. I see great benefit in our

joint efforts to provide the community with these quarterly financial updates in sync with

each other. It has been a pleasure working with Shelley and Josh thus far.

Respectfully Submitted,  

 
Peter Jamieson, Town Manager.  
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